
Workshop to focus on future
of SLT rec center
There will be a community workshop March 31 to discuss ideas
for South Lake Tahoe’s proposed renovations of the Recreation
Swim Complex.

It  is  an  opportunity  for  the  community  to  help  the  city
develop ideas for the design of renovations of the complex.

The meeting will be from 5:30-8:30pm at the rec center, 1180
Rufus Allen Blvd.

For  more  information,  contact  Jim  Marino  at
jmarino@cityofslt.us.
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